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Chairperson Gabbard and Members of the Committee: 

 
 Thank you for the opportunity to testify on Senate Bill 353.  This bill will provide 

general obligation bonds for the planning of a state-of-the-art biological control facility.  

The Department strongly supports this bill. 

  

This measure is consistent with the Department’s recently released “Hawaii 

Interagency Biosecurity Plan.”  This bill highlights the Department’s priority to develop a 

21st century lab for the Biocontrol Branch in the Department’s Plant Industry Division to 

perform its important plant and pest control programs.  This funding will allow the 

Department to update its current antiquated facility into a state-of-the-art laboratory. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 

 

 

 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2017 9:25 PM 
To: AEN Testimony 
Cc: skaye@hawaii.edu 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB353 on Feb 1, 2017 13:15PM* 
 

SB353 
Submitted on: 1/29/2017 
Testimony for AEN on Feb 1, 2017 13:15PM in Conference Room 224 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Springer Kaye 
Big Island Invasive 
Species Committee 

Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 12:59 PM 
To: AEN Testimony 
Cc: brian@hfbf.org 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB353 on Feb 1, 2017 13:15PM* 
 

SB353 
Submitted on: 1/31/2017 
Testimony for AEN on Feb 1, 2017 13:15PM in Conference Room 224 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Randy Cabral Hawaii Farm Bureau Support Yes 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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